
► Civil Engineering Unit Oakland is conducting major 
renovations on 11 of the 13 family housing units located 
at Station Neah Bay in Neah Bay, Washington.

► These houses are critical to operations as there is no
commercially available housing that meets Coast Guard
needs within a one-hour commute the station.

► As part of this project, CEUO is upgrading the outdated
electrical and water infrastructure, as well as the fiber
optic service to all units.

► These units were built over several decades, with the oldest constructed in the 1960s and the 
newest in the 1990s. They will undergo complete lead and asbestos abatement, as well as 
seismic retrofitting to bring them up to code.

► These units will be fully remodeled and are projected to be ready for occupancy by Coast 
Guard families in mid-to-late-2026.


